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I would hope you would oppose this bill that would allow OHA to change or take away 

the rights of how each medical professional chooses to treat their patients. You will 

strangle and force the beliefs of some unelected officials on these professionals who 

all have their own thoughts, experiences and beliefs of how to treat patients.  

"First Do No Harm" should stand as their only oath! 


